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Hello fellow Members, 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, June 6, at 9:00 AM, at the Oceanside El Corazon Senior Center. 

The address: is 3302 Senior Center Drive, Oceanside, CA.  If you can’t make the meeting in person, 

we are still on Zoom.  Click the blue Zoom link below. If this does not work, then you will need to 

copy and paste to your browser. You may want to try logging on now and getting the information set 

on your computer. Please make sure that your room has light so that we can see you on the screen. 

You should join the meeting with “Audio” and “Video”.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5TTBvdz09   Meeti

ng ID: 317 247 5791 Passcode: 1vpC6m 

 

Sandra has our club signed up for the Oceanside Independence parade. It is scheduled to be held on 

Saturday, June 24, 2023. Sandra is still in need of help!!!!  Please contact her to offer your help and 

support. You may call her at (760) 419-0714.  

 

We have been working hard to keep the web-site updated. Please enjoy it! 

 

Make sure you pay when signing up for events.  We will be returning to paying for social events at the 

time you sign up. 

 

Tight Lines 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

(760) 450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 

 

Hello fellow Anglers,  

Yet again! The weather has done it again, May’s charter was canceled.  We did postpone it for June 7, 

8 & 9. It’s all full and ready to go!  

Our June 14th 1/2 day charter is in dire need of help!  There is still 14 open spots. This charter is out of 

Helgren’s in Oceanside. Please contact Charter Master Sandra O’Brien at (760) 419-0714. Remember 

that this charter is open to friends and family, so let’s get it filled. 

The September 7th and 22nd trips are not looking good at this.  If these charters aren’t filled by the June 

6th meeting, they will be canceled. These are open to Friends and family.  If you or someone you know 

would like to go on the September 7th trip, contact Charter Master Ed Forbes at (760) 585-6039; for 

the September 22nd trip, contact Charter Master Peter Ditulio at (951) 852-3660. 

If you are interested in a charter that is full, sign up as an alternate as we do use them quite often. 

To sign up for a particular charter(s), locate the Charter Masters name and phone number on the 

schedule and call to get signed up!   

Just a reminder:  Each charter is to be paid for with a separate check.  “One check – one charter”.   

Make sure that in the memo area of your check, you write the date of the charter. 

If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, especially for the coming year, please feel free to 

call or e-mail me any time.  

If you would like to be Head Charter Master for next year, or know someone who is qualified, 

please make sure you speak with Kelly Kissinger or Chris Bentley.  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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June Guest Speaker 
Wendy Tochihara 

Wendy Tochihara is an expert fisherman and outdoor enthusiast.  Many in the sportfishing industry know 

her as the National Sales Manager for Izorline International and as a host on the popular Rod and Reel 

Radio show.  She is very active in the outdoor community as the President of the Chuck Byron Youth Art 

Foundation, representative of Big Hammer Swimbaits, SKB Cases, and Gary Yamamoto Custom 

Baits. Wendy is an IGFA Southern California Representative, IGFA world record holder, California 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Fishing Ambassador, member of Huntington Beach Elk’s Lodge, 

Board member for California Youth Adventures (CYA), Member of Los Angeles Rod and Reel Club 

(LARRC), and member of California Waterfowl Association. 
 

Wendy has served as a Southern California Regional Stakeholder for the Marine Life Protection Act 

Initiative under Governor Schwarzenegger. She also collaborates with the Orange County Marine 

Protected Area Council and is currently working with the California Department of Fish and Wildlife’s 

R3 program. 

 
 



 

 

Foundation Report 
 

Hello all, 
I hope our usual gloomy spring doesn’t have you feeling down. It looks like we will not be 
doing Harbor Days this year. It has been postponed until further notice. The conflict with the 
big surfing tournament on the same dates is part of the issue.  
 
Please see me at our next meeting for your OSA Foundation membership cards. It’s only 
$5.00 for your dues, July 1st – June 30th. With paid dues, the opportunity to help out on our 
programs: Anglers for Kids, Anglers for Scouts, and Anglers for Military, are there. The $5 
dues will go towards supporting all three programs. Please consider supporting our 
Foundation. 
 
The Anglers for Military program is looking for volunteers to help out this year. You’re an 
unpaid deckhand for the 3/4 day charter. The task for all is to, help setup gear, help the 
participants, break down and clean the gear. We are not there to fish. If you are interested in 
helping out, please contact the Anglers for Military Chairman, Jim Mauritz (760) 450-7060. 
 
Best to all, 
Kelly Kissinger 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Social Events 

The next Picnic social event: 

Burgers & Sausages 

Tuesday, 13th 11 am till 1 pm 

Location: MLK park, Oceanside 

Lunch served at 12  

Please sign up and pay at the June 6th meeting 

Cost: members pre signed up $8  

Late sign ups, walk ups, & guests are $10 ea 

 

Please remember:  if you sign up and don’t show up,  

You’re still obligated to pay. 
 

The next Fishing social event:        
We will be fishing the Oceanside Pier on Friday June 16th, 8:00-2:00 PM. 

 
 

The Sea bass Hatchery tour is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, June 15th. 

I will have more details at the General meeting. 

 
The OSA Chili cook-off took place on Tuesday, May 16th. Sheri Hunter took home the first place 

prize for her Chili for the second year in a row.  Congratulations Sheri!  Thank you to all the Chili 

cook-off participants. 
 

 

                                    

Marc Richardson 
Social Director 
760-519-2684 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Membership News     

Please welcome our newest member: 
 

                        Robert Bullard  

  

 
June Birthdays: 

 
Robert Becker  Richard Licata 

Elizabeth Castaneda  Thomas Liddicoat 

Mark Conklin  Annie Mabrey 

Anthony Edwards  Marsh Mallory 

Eric Fahr  Vareri Oliver 

Kim Gilbert  Russell Owens 

Marshall Goddard  Marilyn Porter 

Catherine Gonzales  Ellie Ripple 

Linda Grider  Roger Rohm 

Dan Hahlbohm  Peter Rohrich 

John Harrison  William Searls 

James  Hunter  Patti Shook 

James  Imbiorski  Mike  Snow 

Dennis  Jung  Robert  Stone 

Marty Leonard    

     
     
     

     
     

May Anniversaries     
     
     
Donald & Vicki Beane   John & Sue Harrison 

Perry & Nanci Boyd   Lenward & Clarice Holness 

Ron & Meredith Carso   Tom & Beverly Johnston 

Susan & Guy Cline   Andrea &Lily Mannira 

Mark & Kathy Conklin   Don & Virginia Maquet 

Larry & Jeanee Cusack   Al & Carolyn Phares 

Lloyd & Sharon Doyle   Hal & Carolyn Reeser 

Mark &Kae Gernandt   Marc & Karen Richardson 

Rollin & Linda Grider   Patrick & Yvonne Rivelli 

Lance & Mariam Gurnick    
 

    

 



 

 

Please Support a Club Sponsor 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

    Leslie Ruble 

   36960 Ranch House St. 

   Murrieta, CA 92563 


